


Godolphin Cross Community 
Association

• formed 2013

• became CIO Feb 2016

• purchased Chapel 2017

• Refurbishment @ 500k

• 12000 visits p.a. (rising)

• local employer

• catchment 1 mile radius from village 

• last building phase 2022



Welcoming Entrances
Protected canopy

Improve facilities
Install a new catering kitchen

Sustainable solutions
Solar panels on roof



Reach Out Project

 Covid lockdown March 2020

 Local volunteer call April 2020

 Active case work April ‘20 up to date

 Cornwall Community Foundation support

 Operated across Breage and Germoe Parishes (and wider)

 Prince’s Countryside Fund bid successful December 2020

 Scheduled start delayed to September ‘21 

 Pilot “end” March 2022  

 ????                 



The Wicked Issues….

- Rural funding, status and low priority
- Lack of political will and support
- Lack of capacity at Cornwall Council level
- Potential role of Parish Councils (and need for coordination)
- Voluntary sector “appreciation”
- Safeguarding advice, training and support
- Succession



Thank you….

Richard Mckie
Chairman of GCCA
chair@godolphincross.community
07479 969334
http://godolphincross.community/
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